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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison Forest Plan

Revision. 

 

I would like to express my support for the WMA "Alternative B" plan. I feel that this plan is the optimal

compromise between wildlife, wildlife habitat, and recreation. 

 

As a hunter and angler I am in strong support of putting wildlife and the necessary habitat as the highest priority.

There is of course a need to include consideration for general, non-hunting or fishing recreation, but it should not

be done at the expense of wildlife.  Alternative B gives the least amount of opportunity for the recreating public to

disturb the natural pattern of native wildlife.

 

Please keep wildlife and its habitat top of mind when coming to a decision regarding the future of GMUG.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Noel Worden


